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MEMO

DATE: July 30, 2019
TO:  All Shareholders, High Meadow Cooperative

Re: Changes to STAR Program

Management has received a number of inquiries regarding the recent memo distributed to you
regarding changes in the STAR program. The information provided in the memo is directly
from the State of New York.

We have reached out to the State for clarification and they have indicated that the protocol to
be followed for further information is as follows:

1. Call the Sate of New York at 518-457-2036. The representative will assist you in
answering your questions pertaining to STAR and Enhanced STAR.

2. If you are clear on your options and wish to start the application process with no further
clarification, you may do so by logging on the www.tax.ny.gov/star .

If you wish to discuss this further with someone at Stillman, call Charles Munnilal at 914-813-
1045 or his Administrative Assistant, Diane Duryea, at 914-813-1926.

The State has specifically recommended that they be contacted directly for any questions or
clarifications.



